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PROVINCE OFFERS ASSISTANCE TO HALDIMAND COUNTY 
 

Mr. John Burke, Deputy Minister, Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Mr. Neil Smith, Assistant 
Deputy Minister, Ministry of Economic Development and Trade, from the Province of 
Ontario met with Haldimand County Council today and offered their assistance to the 
County.  They offered to provide expertise regarding short and long-term impacts on the 
County such as: 
 

• Community Relations  
• Social Impacts 
• Economic Development Issues  
• Planning Matters 

 
Messrs. Burke and Smith will be meeting with Council and Staff on a regular basis.  They 
are the contacts that the Municipality will utilize to access the  resources of the Provincial 
Government.   
 
The County greatly appreciates, and therefore has accepted this offer of assistance from 
the Province of Ontario. 

 
Authorized by Bill Pearce, CAO 
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